
MINUTES 

COLLEGE OF ARTS AND SCIENCES 

GRADUATE FACULTY COMMITTEE MEETING 

August 15, 2013 

 

Immediately following the Arts and  

Sciences Faculty Assembly 

 

I. Meeting was called to order by Dr. Dave Pretty at 10:56am.  The minutes of the March 

22nd, 2013 meeting were approved.  

II. Introductory Remarks:   

Dr. Pretty announced the Parliamentarian for the year is Dr. Sarah Spring and the 

Secretary is Dr. Heather Evans Anderson 

III. Unfinished Business - none 

IV. New Business - none 

V. Announcements  

Dr. Janice Chism stated that graduate assistantships continue to be reduced and that she 

was concerned about recruiting efforts for new graduate students.  Dean Kedrowski 

remarked that there was an ongoing conversation about graduate assistantships versus 

employment and that Dean DeRochi was working on addressing the issue.  Dr. Chism 

replied that the needs of the College of Arts and Sciences is different from other schools 

and that should be noted.  Dean Kedrowski agreed to convey comments to Dean 

DeRochi.     

VI. Dean’s Remarks 

Dean Kedrowski announced that she would be serving as the graduate director for the College of 

Arts and Sciences and that a search for a new Associate Dean may be forthcoming.  

The meeting was adjourned at 11:01 a.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Heather Evans Anderson 


